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December 1-5, 2009

at Aierdi!

With great 
anticipation 

we are looking forward to the teaching 
ministry of Dr. Garlock in this retreat. 
For many years I have respected his 
Biblical insight, wisdom, and anointing 
from God. It will be a special privilege 
for these young missionary teens to 
listen to and mingle with this godly 
veteran of the faith.

Dr. Frank Garlock

This year we have the 
unusual opportunity 
of having our missionary story character be at the 
retreat! Thank you for praying as we and “Miss Ann” 
work through the logistics of ge� ing her from the 
Surinam jungle to the mountains of the Basque region 
of Spain!

Although most of 
the missionaries can 

handle the modest inscription fee for the 
retreat, some of them face major traveling 
expenses. In the past many of you have 
wanted to help with these needs. If you are 
interested in doing this again or simply want 
more information, write to mtr@aierdi.org 
or just send directly to:

World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission
PO Box 725, Kings Mtn, NC 28086.

We will distribute this money to those who 
travel in from far as well as pay for Miss 
Ann’s ticket. If you want to follow the retreat 
more closely, ask to be placed on the MTR6 
email list. Thank you for everything! AB

Join us again in prayer 
as we prepare for 
this unique retreat for 
teens of independent 
Baptist missionaries 
throughout Europe.
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